
February 2, 2012

Governor Nikki Haley
Office of the Governor
1205 Pendleton Street
Columbia, SC 29201

Responses to Student Transportation Services RFI #11-02

This letter is a request to receive public records pursuant to the South Carolina Freedom of 
Information Act. I would like to receive a copy of all responses received by the Office of the 
Governor of South Carolina for the Student Transportation Services: Opportunities for Public- 
Private Partnerships, RFI #11-02, dated May 6, 2011.

Since this request primarily benefits the general public, I request that any search or copying 
fees be waived. If there is a charge for providing these responses, please advise me of your 
estimate of the charge and the basis for the charge.

Thank you for your assistance in this matter.

Respectfully,

Shannon Hughes
P.O. Box 1771
Lexington, South Carolina 29071


